
Dear Madame, Dear Sir, 

After reading the guidelines, I wonder about the fact that the guidelines do not refer to the directive 

2006/24/EC regarding data retention. 

Indeed, we think that some of your recommendations are not consistent with this directive, e.g., 

section 99 regarding the collection of SSID. 

Could you indicate me if this choice is due to? 

1. The fact you consider that the directive is no longer applicable following the CJUE decision n° 

C293/12 and C594/12 dated April 8, 2014; 

2. It is only an oversight; 

3. Other reason. 

 

Thank you for your answer. 

Best regards, 

B. de La Taille 


